
Hello and greetings to the North Dakota House Agriculture Committee,
My husband and I are writing to provide public input on SCR 4014.

We are in support of preserving the wild horse herd in Teddy Roosevelt National
Park. We are planning a trip this summer to the park for the  sole purpose as to witness
these wild animals in a natural and preserved setting. We do not consider them livestock and
that terminology is just meant to confuse the matter.

We hope your decision is to allow this herd of horses to be maintained in a gentle manner as is
their inherent nature.  And although, we live in Montana and far away, we will make the trip
In hopes that this is not the last time to see these animals in the wild.

Sincerely,
Anna Sikula-Miller and Tom Miller
390 Jorgy Way
Hamilton, MT   59840

annam@cybernet1.com


